
Distinguished Budget Presentation 

The District has earned the Govern-
ment Finance Officers Association 
Distinguished Budget Award for eight 
consecutive years.  

The award is the highest form of 
recognition in government budgeting, 
and represents a significant achieve-
ment. This award provides assurance 
that the District’s annual budget 
serves as a policy document, a finan-
cial plan, an operating guide, and a 
communication device.  

This award reflects the commitment 
of the Board and staff to meet the 
highest principles of government 
budgeting. 

The Southeastern Colorado Water Conservancy District budget team, from le , Stephanie Shipley, Leann Noga, Toni Gonzales, 
James Broderick, Chris Woodka, and Bill Long. 


